
Ecclesall Deanery Report 2021

Lockdown inevitably meant some disruption to the Synod meetings and they 

transferred to Zoom. Chris Lowry, who was our other Deanery Synod rep. died and

Anna Calvert has taken her place. Of course, we miss Chris very much at church 

and her input to Deanery Synod will also be missed.

At the March meeting in 2020 the diocesan strategy as it related to the Deanery was 

discussed. The map that was produced at that meeting is shown below.

There was a good deal of comment at the meeting that the lay ministerial input had 

been completely ignored so the position was distorted.

Since then the Synod has only met once, in November. It was a brief meeting with 

time for people to reflect on the impact of Covid on their churches.

Toby Hole, who was our Area Dean has now left and his place has been taken by 

Canon Mark Brown, the new incumbent at All Saints, Ecclesall.
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